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Thursday, April 17, 2025 

Dear JBM 6th Grade Parents/Guardians, 

We are incredibly proud of our sixth graders and all their hard work this school year. To celebrate 
their achievements, we will be hosting a 6th Grade Promotion Ceremony at John Bassett Moore 
Intermediate School on Tuesday, June 10th at 9:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. in the JBM auditorium.  

The following homerooms will be celebrated at 9:30 a.m.: Martin/McGill, Usilton/Rangel, 
Johnson/Pointer, Vascellaro/Sullivan, Fortner 

The following homerooms will be celebrated at 12:30 p.m.: O’Neill, Treadwell, Chandler, 
Bordley, Sebastian, Wetherall 

To support this event, please note the following:  

●​ Please enter through the JBM front lobby doors on South Street. 
●​ We ask that you refrain from bringing any balloons, as they obstruct the view for other 

guests. 
●​ Parking in the JBM parking lots will be limited, but we are coordinating with local law 

enforcement to provide additional parking on the neighboring streets around JBM, 
including the fire house.  

Additionally, if you plan to take your child home with you after the ceremony, please sign your 
child out on the homeroom sign-out sheets in the lobby when you enter. After the ceremony, all 
students will return to their homerooms. Staff members will pick students up and walk them out 
to the front lobby steps to meet their families. At the conclusion of the ceremony, please proceed 
outdoors.  

We look forward to seeing you there as we celebrate and congratulate our students on their 
success this school year! 

Respectfully,  

Amanda Noll  

Principal  
John Bassett Moore Intermediate 
  

 
 
 


